
From: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
Required: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Packard, Clark <ClarkPackard@gov.sc.gov> 
Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov> 
Mayer, Doug <DougMayer@gov.sc.gov>
Peters, Hal <HalPeters@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: Canceled: Act 98 Bridge Ceremony
Location: Cherokee County

When: 7/21/2014 10:00:00 AM - 11:00:00 AM

Approved By: Ted on 6/23

Re: We just opened our first Act 98 bridge, but engineering didn't give us enough notice to pull together a 
ceremony before it was opened. We will be having a ceremony on Friday, July 11 in Cherokee County and will be 
inviting the primary GA members who worked on Act 98.

Scheduling Contact:
Wendy Nicholas, Chief of Staff
SC Department of Transportation
(803) 737-0885 [office]
(803) 727-6501 [mobile]
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